
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF CHESTER 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Frontier Communications of New York, Inc. has filed an application for a cable franchise to 

offer cable/video service in the Town of Chester, Orange County, New York. 

A public hearing upon said franchise application has been scheduled for the 11th day of July, 2018, at 7:00pm, to be held 

by the Chester Town Board at the Chester Town Hall, 1786 Kings Highway, Chester, New York.  An opportunity to be 

heard in regard thereto will be given.  Written comments may also be directed to the Chester Town Clerk on or before 

7:00pm on the 11th day of July, 2018. 

A complete copy of the text of the application is available for inspection and/or copying, Monday through Thursday 

during regular business hours, at the Office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Chester, 1786 Kings Highway, Chester, New 

York. 


